

## Ambition, Altruism, Achievement







Incorporating: Codsall Community High School, Bilbrook CE Middle School & Perton Middle School Executive Headteacher: Mr A Harding BA (Hons) NPQH

4th May 2020

## Dear Parent/ Carer

As a school, we understand how surreal and daunting these unprecedented times can be for everyone, in particular for our students. We realise that many have spent a prolonged period of time away from school, their friends and their form tutor, who they are used to seeing on a regular basis. In light of this, we feel that our parents/carers and our students would benefit from a 'keeping in touch phone call' with their child's form tutor.

From week beginning 4<sup>th</sup> May 2020, your child's form tutor will make a personalised call to you and your child on a fortnightly basis. We hope this call will give both you and your child an opportunity to express any concerns, talk about general wellbeing and further support you may require, school work that has been set for your child to complete during the lock down period and next steps advice and support for our year 11 and 13s.

For those families who have already been contacted during the lock down period, please rest assured that we will continue to maintain the support that has already been put in place.

Yours faithfully

Ms G Davies Assistant Headteacher Mrs E Mayor Sixth Form



Elliotts Lane, Codsall, Staffordshire WV8 1PQ Tel 01902 907560 • E-mail office@cc-hs.com www.cc-hs.com

## Bilbrook CE Middle School

Bilbrook Road, Codsall, Staffordshire, WV8 1EU Tel 01902 840910 • E-mail office@bilbrook.staffs.sch.uk www.bilbrookmiddle.com



Gainsborough Drive, Perton, Staffordshire, WV6 7NR Tel 01902 758244 • E-mail office@perton-middle.staffs.sch.uk www.pertonmiddle.com

















